
 

 

February 25, 2025 
 
City of Lawrence 
Board of Zoning Appeals 
9001 E. 59th Street 
Lawrence, IN  46216 
 
RE:   Petition #25 LSV 03 
 Parcel ID 490809111002000407 
 10143 Pendleton Pike, Lawrence, IN 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the MSD of Lawrence Township, which advertises on the 
billboard to be removed and relocated to the above referenced property, which is the 
location of the variance petition #25 LSV 03.   The school corporation supports the 
variance to relocate a billboard due to an INDOT road improvement project at the 
intersection of 56th Street and Pendleton Pike.  Please contact me if you have any 
questions regarding our position in this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Shawn A. Smith, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools  
 


